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Dear Parents 
It was lovely to see so many of you for the wake up, shake up 
routine in the playground this morning. Thank you very much for 
all of your support and generosity today. 
Best wishes, M. Richardson. 

I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  19. 05. 2017 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICEï your child may win a prize! 

Healthy Heart Dayé   

 


